
 

 Request for Proposal 
 
Notice is hereby given that Western Illinois Works, Inc., on behalf of the 
Workforce Innovation Board of Western Illinois, is soliciting a request for 
proposal from experienced and qualified organizations to serve as the 
One Stop Operator for the Quincy Workforce Center for the period of  
June 19, 2023 – July 12, 2024, with an option to extend for 2 years.  
 
The RFP will be available upon publication of this notice via email at: 
bshoup@westernillinoisworks.net.  Application due date: 4:00 p.m. CDT, 
April 21, 2023. 
 

Western Illinois Works, Inc. is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
 


